
Senate	Appropriations	Committee	
California	State	Capitol,	Room	2206	
Sacramento,	CA	95814	
	
RE:	Support	for	AB	1254	(Kamlager-Dove)	
	
Dear	Senator	[Last	Name]:	
	
As	your	constituent,	I	am	writing	to	respectfully	urge	your	support	for	AB	1254,	
which	would	create	a	moratorium	on	the	trophy	hunting	of	California's	bobcats.		
	
California’s	bobcats	are	iconic	throughout	the	state’s	native	landscapes	and	are	a	
keystone	species	that	support	the	health	of	the	habitats	they	occupy.		Sadly,	the	
amount	and	quality	of	their	habitats	are	decreasing	each	year	due	to	human	
development	and	the	recent	droughts	and	subsequent	wildfires.	Given	these	threats,	
the	last	thing	these	bobcats	need	is	to	be	killed	for	nothing	more	than	to	become	a	
trophy.	
	
This	legislation	is	crucial	for	promoting	animal	welfare	in	California.	California	is	a	
leader	in	safeguarding	the	rights	and	welfare	of	animals.	I	kindly	ask	that	you	
support	AB	1254	to	ban	the	trophy	hunting	of	bobcats.	
	
Kindest	regards,		
[Your	Name	and	Contact	Info]	
	
	


